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San Francisco Public Utilities Commission 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday, April 8, 2025 – 1:30 PM City Hall, 
Room 400, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102, at the 
Regular Meeting of the SAN FRANCISCO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
(SFPUC): 

 
The Commission will hold a hearing and take possible action to approve a 
SFPUC- administered Ultra-High Efficiency Toilet Rebate Program (the Program). 
The Program is intended to save water by encouraging residential, commercial, 
industrial, and institutional account holders and property owners in the SFPUC 
retail service area to replace old, water-wasting toilets with rated flush volumes of 
1.6 gallons per flush (gpf) or more with U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) WaterSense, Maximum Performance tested (MaP) Premium certified ultra-
high efficiency tank type toilets. The SFPUC will provide a rebate of up to $100 per 
each qualifying ultra-high efficiency toilet with a maximum rated flush volume of 
1.1gpf, or a rebate of up to $200 per each qualifying ultra-high efficiency toilet with 
a maximum rated flush volume of 0.8gpf. The Water Conservation Section will 
administer the rebate program in coordination and in compliance with SFPUC 
accounting and City of San Francisco Controller’s Office guidelines. The rebate 
program will be funded from the SFPUC Water Conservation Section’s operating 
budget. 

 
The detailed agenda and related files will be available at least 72 hours before the 
scheduled meeting at the SFPUC website (www.sfpuc.org) or by calling (415) 554- 
3165. 

 
(Posted March 19, 2025) 
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